
The Town of New Milford is currently accepting applications for the position of Economic Development 

Director.  Qualified applicants will possess a deep understanding of commercial, office, and industrial 

development.  The position will include business attraction, retention, including small business 

development initiatives.  Experience working with potential developers, employers, brokers, realtors, 

government agencies, and the general public is required.  Interested qualified applicants should submit 

a Resume, Cover Letter, three professional references, and a completed Town of New Milford 

employment application to: Greg Bollaro, Personnel Director, 10 Main Street, New Milford, CT. 06776, 

gbollaro@newmilford.org  No faxed applications will be accepted.  New Milford is an equal opportunity 

employer. 
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